
 

 
 

BUDGET SCRUTINY PANEL 
 

This meeting will be recorded and the sound recording subsequently made available via 
the Council’s website: charnwood.gov.uk/pages/committees 
 
Please also note that under the Openness of Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014 
that other people may film, record, tweet or blog from this meeting.  The use of any 
images or sound recordings is not under the Council’s control. 
 

 
 

To: Councillors Hamilton, Miah (Chair), Parsons, Parton and Seaton (For attention) 
 

All other members of the Council 
(For information) 

 
You are requested to attend the meeting of the Budget Scrutiny Panel to be held in 
Committee Room 2, at the Council Offices, Southfields, Loughborough on Wednesday, 
5th January 2022 at 6.00 pm for the following business. 
 

 
 
Chief Executive 
 
Southfields 
Loughborough 
 
20th December 2021 
 

AGENDA 
 

1.   APOLOGIES 
 

 

2.   MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING 
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 The Panel is asked to confirm as a correct record the minutes of the meeting held 
on 8th December 2021. 

 
3.   DISCLOSURES OF PECUNIARY AND PERSONAL INTERESTS 

 
 

4.   DECLARATIONS - THE PARTY WHIP  
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5.   QUESTIONS UNDER SCRUTINY COMMITTEE PROCEDURE 11.17 

 
 

 No questions were submitted. 
 

6.   INFORMATION ON THE GOVERNMENT FINANCIAL SETTLEMENT 
 

 

 A verbal report of the Strategic Director; Environmental and Corporate Services 
updating the Panel on the Government financial settlement. 

 
7.   BUDGET UPDATE - APPROACH TO FINAL BUDGET 

DEVELOPMENT 
 

 

 A verbal report of the Strategic Director; Environmental and Corporate Services 
advising members on the approaches to the final budget development for 2022/23. 

 
8.   PANEL REPORT 
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 To agree the Panel’s report, for consideration by the Scrutiny Commission at its 
meeting on 10th January 2022. 
 
The Commission will be requested to recommend the report to the Cabinet at its 
meeting on 10th February 2022. 

 
 


